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NOTICE 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

This is written to inform you that we have decided to extend the departure time a little after having 

constructive discussion internally. As you are aware, we are facing lot of confusion and confrontations 

regarding our bus route across the Notun Bridge but we cannot allow these issues to impact our 

educational activities since Half-yearly examination for the academic session 2024-25 is knocking at 

the door. 

Have a look at the new time table: 

Arrival time: 7:45 AM (For all) 

Departure time:  

• Foundation Division: 11 AM 

• Class III-XII: 1.00 PM 

 Parents of foundation section are being asked to be ready by 11.15 am for pick up. Parents of the 

students of class III to XII, please be informed that buses may be little delayed depending on the traffic. 

We kindly request your cooperation in this matter. 

We apologize for the inconvenience caused by this unpredictable situation, which is beyond our 

control. We appreciate your patience and support as we address these challenges. These obstacles, 

though frustrating, provide us with an opportunity to demonstrate our commitment to providing an 

exemplary education. However, we are positive to tackle these frequent struggles because these 

perhaps pave a chance to us to serve more than a normal private school in the market performs. All 

these would have been meaningless without your assertive assistance. Your understanding and 

support are crucial during this time. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Gutanjali Public School 

For any emergency contact to office: - 6295112217/9735616361 

Warm regards,         Signature of the Principal 


